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I am writingto you in support of HB 2676 that if passed, woutd enact the DDH Compact in Oregon

lam a dentat hygienist and dental. hygiene educator in Ktamath Fatts, Oregon. lworkforOregon
lnstitute ofTechnotogy as an educator in the dentat hygiene bachetor's degree program.

I support the DDH Compact because I betieve it witt hetp with access to care in rura[ states and
communities, improve worHorce shortages, and attow for tife events that, in our mobite society,
take us to states we did not expect when gaining ticensure. As the seniortead instructor at Oregon
Tech, lworkwith studentstaking nationatand state licensingboard exams. These are young adutts
who are highty educated yet do not know where life witt be teading them. Havingthe DDH Compact
wil.t atl.ow ou r graduates to practice in any of the participating states and use their skitts and
education to meet the needs of our popuLation. This bitt woutd attow hygienists, who are prevention
specialists in dentistry the mobitity to meet workforce shortages and give access of care to more
poputations rather than fitting the void with dentat students or foreign dentists focused on
treatment of disease.
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I strongty urge you to refer HB2676to the House with a do pass recommendation

Sincerety
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Jeannie Bopp, i'4SAH, RDH
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